
                     

 

DISCOVERY  

Routines 
Physical Education 

P.E. will take place on a 

Tuesday afternoon and 

Friday morning. 

Please ensure your child 

has PE kit in school.  

 

Class Book 

We are reading Holes, by 

Louis Sachar. If your child 

would like their own copy, 

please order one from the 

Yellow Lighted Bookshop. 

 

Reading 

Your child will read a 

variety of texts in these 

lessons. We will also hear 

your child read on an 

individual basis each week 

where possible. 

 

Reading at home 

Please listen to your child 

read AT LEAST 3 times a 

week. It is important that 

your child continues to 

read aloud to an adult to 

develop their expression 

and fluency. 

 

Wellies 

Please check your child has 

a NAMED pair of wellies in 

school.  

 

General Reminders 

Please ensure your child 

wears the correct uniform. 

See our website if you are 

unsure. 

 

 

OAK CLASS 
MR BARTROP, MRS WESTON &  

MRS BOWEN  

WELCOME BACK 

We hope you all had a super Summer break. The children will, we are 

sure, be fired up and ready to learn during what will be a busy first 

term in Year 6. 

Being the final year of primary school, this term is an important one. 

We will have high expectations of the children across all subjects. 

We will have a sharp focus on ensuring children develop the skills 

and knowledge of a Year 6 Reader, Writer and Mathematician, 

supporting them on that journey. 

Our topic this term is Discovery. We will be learning about Biomes – 

what they are, where they are found and what type of biome we live 

in. We will also be learning about Ancient Greece and in particular 

its impact on society today. Please see out Termly Topic Web for 

further details across all subjects. 

Children need to continue to have rapid recall of all multiplication 

tables up to 12x12 so please help your child to keep practicing their 

times tables. Children must also read regularly as it is vital that they 

can access, read and understand a wide variety of texts on different 

subjects. Spelling tests will take place each Friday. We thank you in 

advance for your support with tables, reading, spelling and homework 

tasks generally. 

Mr Godfrey and Mr Bartrop 

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties

